
Head Injuries: 
England Hockey have specific
guidelines regarding head injuries in
matches. Please be mindful and
sensible when choosing to continue
to play after any such incident. The
guidance can be found on the
England Hockey website.
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100 club winners:        £25- Paul SELBY. £5- Jess METEAU 
There are, as you can see, numbers still available to purchase to be in with a chance of winning. 
£12 per number- Can be paid cash or Pitchero. Just let committee know which number you would
like from the list.

Christmas Meal: 

Thank you to all that came to the
Christmas Meal and donated
generously to the raffle. 
£157.00 made through the raffle
for the club and a Merry time had
by all!!

HAPPY NEW YEAR ALL!
The committee have met for the
first time in 2024 and there are
some of the headlines you need to
know about!

THE NEWS



This is your monthly reminder that
the club is celebrating its 60th
Anniversary! Jackie and the planning
team are working hard to make sure
it is a fabulous evening for all, so
make sure you get your name on this
list and your ticket before they are
gone!!

RESPECT!!!!
It is understood that Hockey is competitive
and we all want to win, but it is important that
we don’t loose our heads and respect for our
umpires. 

If our umpires stop coming it could be YOU
having to step up and cover instead of playing.
It’s everyone’s responsibility to ensure we are
setting the standard for others! 
If you are interested in getting involved in
umpiring please let Martyn or your captain
know!                                                                                                                                                                                                                     

Training: 
Training is back on, on Wednesdays at
the Sports Centre!!! 
Please make every effort to attend
training with your teams. It is fun
and helps you learn and try new
skills ready for your weekend
matches. 
Additionally, when you are at training
please be respectful and engaged with
your coaches and others taking the
session.  You will get out what you put
into these sessions! 


